
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

Deputy Minister Tshwete to hand over Paarl Bulk Sewer Line to Drakenstein 
Local Municipality 
 

 
08 April 2019 
 

 
 
Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Pamela Tshwete will officially hand over the 
Paarl Bulk Sewer Line to the Drakenstein Local Municipality on Wednesday, 10 April 2019 in 
Paarl. 
 

This R100 Million project was funded by the Department of Water and Sanitation through its 
Regional Bulk Infrastructure Grant to improve water quality for export fruits. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend and they will be afforded an opportunity to tour 
the site and conduct on-site interviews.  
 

 

Date : Wednesday, 10 April 2019 

 

Venue : Drakenstein Municipality Council Chamber (ceremonial handing over)  

  to be followed by site visit                                                                              

 

Time : 10:00 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249, Rayim@dws.gov.za or  
Phetho Ntaba on 082 809 2031 and NtabaP@dws.gov.za  or  Riana Geldenhuys on 
082 460 5554 rianag@drakenstein.gov.za 
 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, Departmental Spokesperson on  

082 874 2942 or RatauS@dwa.gov.za.  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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